March 22, 1972

Dr. James G. Gaume )
Manager, Aviation Medicine and Safety Research, Bcience Research

McDonnell/Douglas Corporation
3855 Lakewood Blvd.
Long Beach, Calif. 90801

Degt S1itTe

I am currently contacting as many of the speakers at the " Aerospace Medicine

m

Spinoff Symposium' held in September 1971 at Long Beach, California. as possible,
to determine if they could suggest sources from which I could obtain information
and/or deuwonstration hardware on medical techniques and equipment develo ped

as a result of aerospace research.

We at NASA'a Marshall Space Flight Center, are currently planning a Health
and Medical Spinoff Exhibit. We hope to equipt a room and demonstrate as
many medical benefits as possible to the general public. I have been assigned
the task of preliminary investigation to determine hardware/information avail-
ability, sources for procurement, and costs (if possible) associated with

obtaining actual hardware, mock- ups, models, photographs, etc.

I have obtained abstracts of the material presented at the "Aerospace Medicine

Spinoff Symposium in which you participated. Many of the displays and discussions

at the symposium appear to have exhibit merit.

Could you sugges ems, sources, costs, etc. on aerospace medical spinoffs
suitable for our needs? We are, of course, more interested in visual materials
than written mate ls. Since my research is preliminary I cannot make committ-
ments nor am I asking for committments on your part. I am asking for information
to present to the Space Benefits Exhibit Committee. All final decisions con-
cerning the exhibit will be made by the committee. I would appreciate any
suggestions you could make.

Glenda Waller
Exhibits and Models
Room 191, Bldg. 4471
Marshall S
Alabama 35
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